
 
Minutes of a Council Workshop  

Tuesday, 5 March 2024 beginning at 9.30am 
Council Chambers, 10 Gorge Road, Queenstown 

 
Present: Mayor Glyn Lewers (GL) Councillor Lisa Guy (LG) 
 Councillor Gavin Bartlett (GB) Councillor Cody Tucker (CT) 
 Councillor Barry Bruce (on line) (BB) Councillor Esther Whitehead (EW) 
 Councillor Lyal Cocks (LC) Councillor Matt Wong (MW) 
 Councillor Niki Gladding (NG)  
   
Audit, Finance, 
Risk Committee 

Mr Stuart McLauchlan (SM)  Mr Heath Copland (HC) 

 Bill Moran (BM)  
   
Apologies Councillor Craig Ferguson  Councillor Quentin Smith 
 Councillor Melissa White  
   
In attendance: Mike Theelen  Stewart Burns  
 Meaghan Miller (on line)  Gareth Noble  
 Naell Crosby-Roe Isabelle Logez 
 Rebecca Pitts Anto Hall 
 Jon Winterbottom (on line)  Michelle Morss 
 Jane Robertson  Carrie Williams 
 Sarah Bradey (on line) Nathan Brown 
   
 Two members of the media (one 

left during item 1) 
Four members of the public for item 
2.  

 
No. Agenda Item 

 
Actions 

1. Overview of Risk Framework and Policy  
 
Gareth Noble spoke to a PowerPoint 
presentation and responded to various 
questions.   
 
Attachment: Risk Framework and Policy 
PowerPoint.’ (See workshop agenda). 

Risk: There are now about 400 separately 
identified risks in TechOne (some were lost 
thru 3 waters change) and are reviewed 
continuously: if there are changes to tier 1 
risk GN to look at options for reporting to 
AFR Cttee. 

2. Queenstown Lakefront Traders     
 
Isabelle Logez and Anthony Hall spoke to 
a PowerPoint presentation and 
responded to questions.    
 
Staff outlined enforcement measures 
and sought direction.  
 

The Council asked the CE to report on 
compliance with the bylaw in the next six 
months.    

http://www.qldc.govt.nz/


 
No. Agenda Item 

 
Actions 

In response, there was general 
agreement that the purpose of the 
Activities in Public Places Bylaw 2023 
was to provide diversity of activity.  
Higher lease cost would create a 
commercial activity and was not the 
intention of the Bylaw. The current 
situation is not an unintended 
consequence. 
 
Attachment: Queenstown Lakefront 
Traders (PowerPoint) (See workshop 
agenda). 

3. Quality of Life Survey Briefing: 
 
Nathan Brown and Carrie Williams spoke 
to a PowerPoint presentation and 
responded to questions.   
 
It was suggested that there be separate 
health questions with those who live in 
elderly housing in the district.   
Attachment: Quality of Life Survey 
(PowerPoint) (See workshop agenda).  

Councillor request for raw data. 
 
 

 
 
The workshop concluded at 12.30pm. 

http://www.qldc.govt.nz/

